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11th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well, and continuing to cope in these 
challenging circumstances.  
 
Following the Prime Minister’s address on Sunday, I’m sure that many of you have a 
number of questions and concerns about the possible reopening of schools for certain 
children from 1st June. As it currently stands, we are still only able to support vulnerable 
children and children of key workers until this date. We will, of course, keep you fully 
updated of further changes. The government have released the following guidance for 
parents that you may find useful:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-

information-for-parents-and-carers 

 
Please be reassured that we will work tirelessly to ensure that the necessary measures 
are in place for children to return to school in the phased manner suggested, and that 
the safety of our pupils, staff and parents will be paramount.  
 
If you have a child in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, please would you contact the school 
by Monday 18th May to inform us of whether you will be planning to send them back to 
school from 1st June, should the school be required/deemed safe to reopen. This will help 
us considerably with our planning. 
 
Please continue to regularly check the website for updated messages from us about the 
reopening of schools. If you have any questions, you can continue to communicate with 
the school via telephone or email.  
 
I am very proud of how the school community, pupils, parents and staff, have responded 
to the many challenges that we have faced over the last few months, and I know that we 
will work together effectively over the coming months to slowly bring us back together 
again.   
 
Thank you once again for your continued support in these challenging times.  



         
                                                                    

 
        

 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


